
District of Lantzville
Incorporated June 2003

May 14. 2018

Geoff Garbutt, General Manager

Regional District of Nanaimo

6300 Hammond Bay Road

Nanaimo, BC V9T 6N2

Dear Geoff Garbutt,

Re: District of Lantzville Official Community Plan Review

Enclosed is a draft copy of the District of Lantzville Official Community Plan. Please accept this letter as formal
request for your local govemment/agency to review and provide comment.

In the fall of 20 16, the District of Lantzville commenced a comprehensive review process to update the current
.

District of Lantzville Official Bylaw No. 50. 2005". The policies and guidelines articulated in the document reflect
the input received from the residents of Lantzville. The input process included numerous meetings (formal and
informal), workshops, a communicy survey, and number of questionnaires.

The District would appreciate receiving your local government/agency comments within 45 days from the date of
this letter.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to call me at 250-390-4006.

Sincerely,

((mt \M^L
Frank Limshue, Community Planner
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